
Provider alert 
Blue Cross commercial  

Category: Billing/claims/coding 

Date posted: June 27, 2025 

 

1 

We’re updating IMRT billing rules to include professional claims 

In the July 2023 The Record article, Reminder: IMRT delivery codes, we detailed editing 

for facility claims to prevent separate billing for intensity-modulated radiation therapy, or 

IMRT, delivery services within 14 days of the IMRT planning code. This fall, we will 

expand this editing to include professional claims. 

To ensure a smooth transition, health care providers have a 90-day period to review 

and correct their billing practices to comply with this guideline. After this 90-day period, 

any claims that don’t comply may be subject to recovery. We encourage providers to 

take this opportunity to review their billing procedures and make any necessary 

adjustments to avoid potential recoveries. 
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